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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Federal Mask Mandate No Longer in Effect 

Date: April 19, 2022 

 

 
Per a recent court ruling, the Center for Disease Control and Prevention’s (CDC) 
January 29, 2021 Order requiring masks on public transportation conveyances and at 
public transportation hubs is no longer in effect. Effective immediately, TSA will not 
enforce its mask-related security directives. 
 
We continue to encourage all employees and visitors of CVG to follow additional 
CDC guidance to stay healthy during this time. 


